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The following is intended for informational purposes. Offerors are not required to acknowledge
amendment #3 with their proposal.

AIDEA is currently in the process of evaluating responses to the RFP 15-142. Under HB 105,
AIDEA is required to evaluate proposals in a fair and competitive solicitation process to select
private entities to participate in the project. As a result, adherence to this RFP process is required
for any project to access the associated State financing available to advance the RFP.

On August 13, 2015 Golden Valley Electric Association (GVEA) is sponsoring the “GVEA Interior
Fuel Symposium” in Fairbanks. GVEA invited five energy companies to present at this
event. Some of those invited may also have submitted proposals to RFP 15-142.

Due to the similarity between GVEA's scheduled meeting and AIDEA's ongoing competitive
solicitation for energy projects serving Interior Alaska, there is the potential for confusion between
AIDEA's RFP evaluation process and the GVEA Interior Fuel Symposium.

This amendment clarifies the following:

e The GVEA Interior Fuel Symposium is not related to AIDEA's RFP 15-142 or the
evaluation of proposals submitted in response to that solicitation.

e Participation by energy vendors in the GVEA Symposium will provide neither advantage
nor disadvantage relative to AIDEA’s Interior Energy Project commercial partner selection
process.

o AIDEA will not participate in the GVEA’'s Symposium and members of the RFP evaluation
committee will not attend the event. This ensures that presentations made at the
Symposium do not create a bias or the impression of bias in the RFP evaluation process.

The process for evaluating proposal responses remains solely the process outlined in the RFP
document, using the criteria detailed in the RFP document.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.
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